
 
 
 
 
 
Date ___________________________ 
 
 
President Joe Biden 
The White House 
Washington, DC 20301-1000 
 
Dear President Biden, 
 
As a member of Amnesty International USA, I am concerned about the welfare of Mohmmed 
Abdul Malik Bajabu. A Kenyan, born on November 11, 1973, he arrived at Guantanamo Bay in 
2007 after a somewhat circuitous route. He was initially seized by Kenyan police. They had 
failed to find any evidence that he had committed a crime but nevertheless, he was turned 
over to U. S. military forces. He was later sent to Djibouti and then to Bagram, Afghanistan, at 
least according to his lawyers, finally arriving at Guantanamo Bay in 2007. 
 
After a review of his situation, the U.S. government finally acknowledged in December 2021 
that “his low level of training and lack of leadership role” in his previous activities indicated 
that he posed no threat to the United States. He has therefore been cleared for transfer. 
 
Despite his clearance for transfer he remains detained at Guantanamo Bay. I urge you to 
effect Bajabu’s transfer to a safe location, and to close Guantanamo Bay, once and for all. 
Mohammed Abdul Malik Bajabu should be provided with genuine access to rehabilitation and 
redress. 
 
Thank you for your prompt attention to this important matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Name __________________________________ 
 
Address ___________________________________________________________  
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